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2023 Term 3 Week 6 

Principal Message 

This term seems to be flying! It is already Week 6 and we are over half way through the term.  I would like to congratu-
late Nate, Mila and Ebony for qualifying for the regional Athletics carnival. We wish these students the best of luck in 
the big competitive city of Albury!  

We have a number of things coming up on the calendar:  
• Book Week Parade & Morning Tea - this Friday 10.30 (a note went home about this) 
• Year 6 transition to High school- various dates 
• School participation in the Swan Hill Art Festival - 2nd September 
• Father’s Day breakfast- date and details to be confirmed ( a note will go out this week with details of the  
 breakfast and the P & C will be running a Father’s Day stall) 
• Special Canteen - 8th September 
• Technology Workshops 5th - 7th September (we have visiting trainers coming to the school to run specialised 

workshops for the students) 
• Google classroom training for staff 
• Swimming teacher training for some staff 

News from Miss Hogan 
Our Kinder/1 class have been working hard in 
Term 3 and it has been wonderful to see them 
building confidence with their reading and writing 
skills. Each week they have guided reading and 
writing sessions where they work in small groups 
(or even 1:1) with Mrs Mertz and Miss Hogan to 
focus on their individual needs. We are so lucky to 
have small classes that enable teachers to cater to 
each child’s development and needs.  
As part of our literacy program students are also 
engaged in Quality Literature Studies each week, 
where they focus on a specific book for a few 
weeks. So far this term they have enjoyed the 
lovely books Bilby Moon, by Margaret Spurling, 
and Davy and the Duckling, written by Margaret 
Wilde.   Every week the students look forward to 
Reading Buddies with Mrs Wheeler and the 4/5/6 
class. This term they are joining Kinder/1 in their 
Wednesday Library session to not only read from 
our wonderful collection of amazing books in the 
library, and to assist with selecting books, but they 
are also helping with their Quality Literature stud-
ies. Last week Kinder/1 students were supported 
to sequence the main events in Davy and the 
Duckling, identifying and drawing what happened 
at the beginning, middle and end.  Keep up the 
great work everyone.  



Technology with Mrs Wheeler 
This term as part of the Digital Classroom Officer role, Mrs Wheeler is working with each class, teaching technology 
skills. Students are learning how to log into their student portals, access collaborative programs including Google 
Classroom and create slideshows to demonstrate their learning.  
 
K/1 
Students can login to their portals, comment in Google Classroom and are creating a slideshow on Seasons.  



Year 4/5/6 

Students are experimenting with Canva, making a poster 

of their favourite things. They will be creating more     

products using Canva during the term.  



Year 1/2 

Students are creating a slideshow about day and night changes. They have logged into their por-
tals and comment in Google Classroom.  



Year 3/4 

Students access email through their portal. They are learning about the components of an email and will be sending 

emails to various people. They will be creating a slideshow to showcase their favourite authors.  




